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Vape flavors should not be banned because they play a critical role in helping 

smokers quit smoking and switch to vaping. Research has shown that flavors are a 

significant factor in making vaping an effective smoking cessation tool, as they can 

help to reduce the cravings and withdrawal symptoms associated with quitting 

smoking. Additionally, banning vape flavors could lead to a black market for flavored 

vape products, which would be unregulated and potentially dangerous. It is important 

to balance concerns about youth vaping with the needs of adult smokers trying to 

quit, and flavor bans may do more harm than good in achieving this balance. 

Ultimately, it is crucial to continue to regulate the industry to ensure that products are 

safe and accessible to those who need them. 


